


In 2023, the PBF has approved significant additional investment to Liberia, building on earlier results and 
contributing to jointly agreed priorities of greater public accountability and strengthened social contract; 
peace dividends for marginalized and excluded young people; and continued investments in land conflict 
prevention in concession zones.


